
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Students Celebrate Catholic Education Week 
April 24, 2023 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board students and staff will be 
celebrating Catholic Education Week (CEW) starting Sunday, April 30, 2023 to 
Friday, May 5, 2023.  The theme for this year’s Catholic Education Week is Catholic 
Education:  We Are Many, We Are One. 

 
There are five sub-themes, one for each 
day of Catholic Education Week. The five 
sub-themes for Catholic Education Week 
illuminate the path to being many and 
one. We achieve this unity… 
 
 Monday:  When we see  
 Tuesday:  When we listen  
 Wednesday:  When we reflect  

      Thursday:  When we learn  
      Friday:   When we act  
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education commented “Each year, we look 
forward to this special week designed to honour the gift of Catholic Education. 
Our school communities will come together in prayer and activity to reflect on the 
unique nature of our Catholic school system, recognizing the gifts and talents that 
each one of us bring to our classrooms and workplaces. We stand in unity as a 
community of learners, while honouring the beauty of our differences.” 
  
Catholic Education Week is marked by special activities at all grade levels, 
including prayer celebrations, special school community events, and service 
activities. 
 
For more information about the list of school activities and events taking place 
during Catholic Education Week 2023 please visit our website at 
www.ncdsb.on.ca. 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/
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